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R. S. Boyd, Assistant Director for Reactor Projects, DRL

METROPOLITAN EDISON CtF.PANY (THREE MILE ISLAND UNITS 1 AND 2)
DOCKET NOS. 50-289, 320

The enclosed report of the management meeting, conducted subsequent
to the initial quality assurance inspection, of the subject facility
is transmitted for infor=ation.

The licensee's senior management representatives were receptive to
the ccmments made by Compliance. They stated that they woula give
prompt attention to these matters.

Compliance vill follow up on the deficiencies noted during the in-
spection. A limited reinspection is planned for the latter part
of March 1970.
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